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4. Township Certified Public Accountant - Motion was made
by Supervisor Fox, seconded by Supervisor Bennington, and carried
unanimously to appoint the firm of Niessen, Dunlap and Pritchard
as Township Certified Public Accountant for 1997.

5. Township Depository - Motion was made by Supervisor Fox,
seconded by Supervisor Bennington, and carried unanimously to
appoint Union National Bank and Trust Company as Township
Depository for 1997.

G. BOARD APPOINTMENTS;:

1. Planning Commission - Motion was made by Supervisor Fox,
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2. Zoning Hearing Becard - Motion was made by Supervisor Fox
to reappoint Mr. John Snyder to a 3 year term on the Zoning Hearing
Board, with the following comments:

Supervisor Fox has been a critic of most of the Zoning Hearing
Board decisions for many years, because he feels they go against
the Hilltown Township Zoning Ordinance and therefore, do not follow
the law. Had the Board of Supervisors taken a stand for the Zoning
Ordinance by notifying members of the Zoning Hearing Board that
thelr decisions were not following the Ordinance, Supervisor Fox
believes it would have stopped. Since the Supervisors do not care
whether the Ordinances are followed, Supervisor Fox agreed to
reappoint Mr. Snyder to the Zoning Hearing Board.

Supervisor Bennington agreed to second the motion to reappoint Mr.
John Snyder to a 3 year term on the Zoning Hearing Board, however
he refused to second the comments made against the Board of
Supervisors by Supervisor Fox. Motion carried unanimously.

3. Water and Sewer Authority - Motion was made by Supervisor
Fox, seconded by Supervisor Bennington, and carried unanimously to
reappoint Mr. Raymond Weidner to a 5 year term on the Hilltown
Township Water and Sewer Authority.

4, Vacancy Board - Motion was made by Supervisor Fox,
seconded by Supervisor Bennington, and carried unanimously to
reappoint Mr. Feryl Spanninger to a one year term on the Vacancy
Board.

H. RECOMMENDATION OF TREASURER'S BOND LIMIT - Motion was made by
Supervisor Bennington, seconded by Supervisor Fox, and carried
unanimously to approve the Treasurer's Bond Limit of $750,000.00
for 1997.



















